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30th September 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

The Big Soup Share Is Back!   

We are excited to announce that this year we will be taking part in the Royal Horticultural 
Society’s Big Soup Share again! The Big Soup Share is a national event which hopes to 
involve as many people as possible around the country in sharing delicious, nutritious soup.  

Every child will be involved in making soup in class and understanding how soup can be 
part of a healthy, balanced diet.  

We would like to invite you to share the soup with your child on Wednesday 9th October 
between 6:00pm and 7:00pm. We hope that this evening will be a great way to celebrate 
your child’s efforts in school and for you to understand our plans for a healthier Iver Village 
Junior School! 

We will also be celebrating 2019’s Harvest Festival so would like to ask any 
parents/guardians who come along to bring a tin/can/dried foods along for the school to 
donate to the local charity, SHOC. 

If you are able to join us for the Big Soup Share evening, please RSVP online or complete 
the form below.  

If you have any questions about the event, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Couves 
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